
Eagle Vision News – May 10th, 2021  

  

Centerville Families,   
     I would like to take this opportunity to quickly remind you of end of year testing.  Our classes 
are actively taking tests in core subjects.  Your child’s teacher has probably kept you in the loop 
regarding dates and specifics.  More information can be found on our District website under 
Assessment. Testing should continue for the next two weeks at our school.  Thank you for 
making sure your test taker has a good night’s sleep and nourishing breakfast.   
     Also, remember that Parent surveys are available at this site: 
https://davis.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9mXmuFDkuZeVOhE  The survey will be available for input 

through May 28th.  It should take no more than 6 minutes of your time.  
    As we wrap up these last few weeks of school, I just want to take this opportunity to thank 
you for being supportive of our initiatives regarding Covid protocols and for wearing masks at 
school.  We have been through a hard time together!  Thanks for helping us to get through this 
school year by following the Big 5: Hygiene Etiquette, Stay home when sick, Face coverings, 
Physical distancing, and Clean & disinfect.  Because of your diligence and support of our 
guidelines, we have had very few cases of Covid at our school.  
     My favorite quote is attributed to John Lennon: “Life is what happens to you while you’re 
busy making other plans.”  Have a great week.       
     Mr. Holmes 
 

 
 

Teacher Appreciation – Thank you! 
   Thanks to our great parents and PTA members who made Teacher appreciation week 
so wonderful for us. What nice things you did to make us feel special!  Thank you so 
much for your thoughtfulness! 
 
 

 
 

BOOK FAIR:  
When: May 10-21 
Time: 3:30-4:30 Monday – Thursday; 12-2 Friday the 14th and from 10-4 on Friday the 
21st. No appointment needed. 

https://davis.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9mXmuFDkuZeVOhE


Where: Library 
Special Deal: Buy one get one FREE! 
 
 

 
Community Council 
 
     Our next Community Council meeting is this Wednesday, May 12 at 4 p.m.  We meet 
via Zoom.  To be invited to the meeting, please request a link from 
eholmes@dsdmail.net .      
      We currently have openings in our Community Council.  We are looking for 
interested parents to fill those positions.  The commitment is for one meeting (usually 
about 1 hour long) a month. We would love to have you!  Please email 
caijohnson@dsdmail.net to have your name added to our potential candidates for these 
positions.   
 
 

 

Volunteers NEEDED 

        We are planning to have our annual Field day this year on June 2nd.  To help run 
this fabulous day, we will need parent volunteers to assist with the games and activities.  
If you could spare a little time out of your day to help facilitate field day, please contact 
our office at 801-402-1400 or send an email to cboswell@dsdmail.net.   
  
 

YEARBOOK orders 
     Our wonderful PTA has been working hard on our yearbook this year.  We are still 
offering the yearbooks at the low price of $15.  Because of Covid and all its 
complications, we have decided not to increase the price to $20 this year.  Payments 
may be made by check or cash in the office or paid for electronically on MyDSD. 

 

2021-2022 Classroom Placement   

mailto:eholmes@dsdmail.net
mailto:caijohnson@dsdmail.net
mailto:cboswell@dsdmail.net


     A quick reminder that if you would like to give us input for your child’s classroom 
placement for the 2021-2022 school year.  Fill out the form below or pick up a paper 
form in the office. 

 Classroom Placement Form 

       If your child will be attending another Elementary school next fall, please notify the 
front office: 801-402-1400 or cboswell@dsdmail.net.    
 

Important Dates: 

May 12      Community Council 4 p.m. 

May 28 Surveys due 

May 31     Memorial Day – No school 

June 2      Field Day & Autograph signing 

June 3     6th grade promotion 

June 4 Last day of “school” 

Lunch menu:   

Monday 10th: Taco meat on tortilla, Brown rice, Peaches, Carrots, and Cool Slush 

Tuesday 11th: Mini Corn Dog, Mac & Cheese, Green beans, and Applesauce 

Wednesday 12th: Sloppy Joe on bun, Curly Fries, Baked Beans, and Pears 

Thursday 13th: Mini Cheese ravioli with Marinara sauce, Breadstick, Broccoli, Apricot 

Friday 14th: GRAB ‘N GO – offered at alternate locations. 

Monday 17th: Nachos, Peaches and Cool Slush 

Tuesday 18th: Meatballs, Rotini in Marinara or Alfredo, Breadstick, Carrots, and Applesauce 

Wednesday 19th: Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Corn Pears, and Jello 

Thursday 20th: Orange Chicken with brown rice, steamed Broccoli, and Apricots 

Friday 21st: GRAB ‘N GO – offered at alternate locations. 

Monday 24th: Cheese bites, Tomato soup, Peaches, and Cool Slush 

Tuesday 25th: Mini Cheese Ravioli, Mac & cheese, Roll, Green beans, and Applesauce 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dPKcPX5U9UqN3gGmNuC2BzVPLq35-hBKgGaEDt8_LkxUM09DS1hLUktaVktJOENEQVk1RjBPUE00QS4u
mailto:cboswell@dsdmail.net


Wednesday 26th: Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza Rippers, Broccoli, Pears, and Chocolate pudding 

Thursday 27th: Classic or White chicken Chili, Cornbread muffin, Corn, and Apricots 

Friday 28th: GRAB ‘N GO – offered at alternate locations. 

 

Thank you, for your support 

Centerville Elementary Office 

801-402-1400 


